
 Thank you Serenity Light Recovery for                                    
your generous support of NAMIFest 2016! 



If you are passionate about making 

mental health a priority, love 

volunteering to help those affected by 

mental health conditions, are 

organized and driven or have great 

attributes that would benefit our 

board, then we want YOU!  
 

Please send an email to our Executive Director, Allyn Nault at 

namigc@namigulfcoast.org explaining why you would like to 

run for a position on NAMI Gulf Coastõs Executive Board.  

 

NAMI Gulf Coast Members will be voting on their 

representatives at our Joint Support Meeting on May 8th at St. 

Michaelõs Episcopal Church.  

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR INTEREST!  



April 2017 The Official Newsletter of  NAMI Gulf Coast 

Wed, 4/5/17 
Day Program 
NAMI GC Office - Alvin 
 
Fri, 4/14/17 
OFFICE CLOSED 
NAMI GC Office - Alvin 
 
Wed. 4/26/17 
Newsletter Folding 
NAMI GC Office - Alvin 
 
Mon. 5/8/17 
Joint Support Meeting 
St. Michaelôs - La Marque 
 
Sat. 5/13/17 
NAMI GC Crawfish Boil 
Runge Park - Santa Fe 
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Calendar: 

CONTACT US! 

281-585-3100  

888-554-2264 

409-944-4328 

namigc@namigulfcoast.org 

www.namigulfcoast.org 
 

PO Box 4096 Alvin, TX 77512 

2206 N Gordon Alvin, TX 77511 

 

6th Fl. Shearn Moody Plaza 

Galveston, TX 77550 

The Voice for Mental Illness in Galveston and Brazoria Counties! 

Page 2 - Upcoming Events; 
Monthly Support Groups, 
and Conference Call. 
 
Page 3 - NEW Day Program 
for Individuals @ NAMI GC 
Office, every Wednesday 
 
Page 4 - 5 Tips to Help 
Manage Anxiety By: Ava 
McClendon  
 
Page 5 - Second Chance 
Thrift Shop April 2017  Ad 
and Sales 

 

Reathea Alexander  

Bill & Judy 
Biggs  


